
Callout 04_07_2020 
 
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS calling to say thank you for 
a successful first week of Digital Learning! Our Staff appreciates your continued patience and 
commitment throughout this transition. You did an incredible job supporting your 
students.  THANK YOU! 
 
Attendance matters every day.  Your child’s attendance will be recorded each day.  It is 
important that each student logs into each class through Microsoft Teams, even if the class is 
not scheduled to meet for that day.  Your child’s teacher(s) are available for assistance and 
questions during the hours of 9:00-11:30 AM and 1:00-3:30 PM, Monday- Friday.  Please 
contact teachers through email or focus, if you have questions about a specific class or 
assignment in a class. If you have any questions regarding general school information, please 
call our main line at (727) 552-1737.  Ms. Johnson, our front office clerk is answering this line.   
  
Final grades for the third grading period are now posted in Focus.  Please check FOCUS now, if 
you have not done so for the 3rd grading period.  Please congratulate students who have 
demonstrated successes and discuss a plan for students who demonstrated some 
challenges.  Copies have been emailed to families whose email addresses we have in 
FOCUS.  Hard copies of the report card will not be printed. 
 
PRIDE Award Recipient Recognition 
Every year ten high achieving Pinellas County eighth grade students from our school are 
recognized at the annual PRIDE Awards ceremony. Students are honored in the areas of math, 
science, social studies, writing and world languages.   Our annual PRIDE Awards Ceremony for 
the school district was to occur April 1st.  While it does not replace the evening celebrating our 
students, Dr. Grego sent a video message to our 2019-20 PRIDE Award recipients and their 
families. 
 
 
https://youtu.be/PDeI5yJVW2U 
 
Congratulations to our school PRIDE AWARD recipients 

TMFMS PRIDE Awards 

2019-2020 

  Traditional Gifted 

Math • Aiman Baydoun • Ethan Ruffing 

Science • Jonathan Miller • Han Nguyen 

Social Studies • Daniel Ruefle  • Lily Robic 

World Language • Jamelle Arcangel  • Milan Shim Huang 

Writing • Amari Thepsombath-

Smith 

• Bryan Shedden 

 

https://youtu.be/PDeI5yJVW2U


  
  
Pinellas County Schools will continue distributing meals this Monday-Thursday. There will not 
be a food distribution on Friday, April 10th due to the Good Friday holiday and there is no 
school for students or teachers. However, Thursday’s distribution will include meals for 
Thursday and Friday. Please see the Pinellas County Schools website for additional details about 
locations and distribution times..  
 
  
There is no school/Digital Learning online for students and teachers this Friday, April 10th.  
  
Please continue to take care, be safe and have a wonderful week 
 


